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● Will school streets and cars be coming soon? The consultation concluded

in August. We await the outcome from the local authority.
● What can we do to reduce anti-social behaviour in the local area? If you see

anti-social behaviour please report it to the Police. The school works closely
with the safer neighbourhoods team when local concerns are raised.

● Can we complete a street clean? This is a good idea! Given the regular fly
tipping that the school reports outside, this could be a good way to gain
some support around an important local issue.

● Are children allowed to have seconds during lunch? Sometimes it is
difficult to give seconds as the caterers must ensure all children have eaten.
However, it is sometimes available for the last class to come into the dining
hall. If you have concerns about portion sizes, please speak to someone on
the gate or share your concerns with admin@welbourne.haringey.sch.uk

● Parents for whom English is their second language need family support.
Please clarify what support would be preferred. If the support regarding
translation is required, please let the office know and we can work with you
to get the support that you need.

● I understand that Welbourne encourages a ‘No Winner’ policy in sports.
However, in real life all sportsmen are trying to win competitions and
tournaments. It will be better to organise a more balanced competitive day
such as sports days and maths competitions etc. So far my kids are not
trying to be better in anything because they think they are winners already.
Our aim is for pupils to develop a love of physical activity and to make good
habits for their lives after primary school. While there is currently less focus
on competitive sport, KS2 football teams will soon have the opportunity to
play games against other schools.

● CanWelbourne do fun activities on Saturdays and Sundays please? I agree
that this would be a great thing to do, especially after the success of our
farm day! It would not be reasonable to expect school staff to spend their
weekends at school. However, we can be available for lettings. If you know
of any groups that might be interested we are happy to hear from you.

Some questions were a little tricky to read, and if you feel that yours has been
missed and you attended the coffee morning, please do not hesitate to contact

us.


